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Dear Esquimalt Council,

First, I must say that [ am disappointed in receiving your letter, dated 14 April on the 24 th of
April. This gives us barely 2 working days to come up with a response.

As for the response, the letter does not say where on the property the sales centre or the
parking would be on the property. Or how large the parking lot would be. The latter is a big
concern as we already deal with worker vehicles and delivery trucks from this property
blocking our driveway, almost daily. Sometimes for as long as 75 minutes. Not to mention
patrons of the property parking in the no parking area, or even in our driveways!

Therefore, we do not support the Temporary Use Permit until we get more information on how
it will affect those of us living around the property.

Thank you for your consideration.

Rod and Heidi Woods
426 Lampson Street
Esquimalt, BC

VI9A 572



